
CHILDREN AND FAMILIES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
COMMITTEE – 23 January 2024 

 
QUESTIONS ASKED UNDER STANDING ORDER 34 

 

Question asked by Mrs Sue Whiting: 

 

“Could the Chair please state: 

 

a) How many children, currently in Year 6, with an EHCP, working below Year 5 

expectations, have been allocated a mainstream place for Year 7 in 

September 2024? 

 

b) How many children, currently in Year 6, with an EHCP, working below Key 

Stage 2 expectations, have been allocated a mainstream place for Year 7 in 

September 2024? 

 

c) How many children, currently in Year 6, with an EHCP, have not been 

allocated a placement or provision (Mainstream or Specialist) for Year 7 in 

September 2024?” 

 

Response by the Chairman: 

 

a) There are 428 Year 6 children with an EHCP. The Service is working to 

ensure all Year 6 children have a named place by 15 February 2024 transfer 

deadline. The information about curriculum levels is held within the schools. 

 

b) There are 428 Year 6 children with an EHCP. The Service is working to 

ensure all Year 6 children have a named place by 15 February 2024 transfer 

deadline. The information about curriculum levels is held within the schools. 

 

c) As of 18 January 2024, there are 224 Year 6 children with an EHCP that do 

not have a named placement. The review and placement teams are working 

through the 224 cases to allocate a place by the 15 February 2024 phase 

transfer deadline.  
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